
At AISWCD, we strive to represent and empower Illinois’ Soil and Water Conservation Districts as they accelerate 
locally led efforts to conserve, protect and restore lands and waters across Illinois. 

While we’ve made great strides in our efforts to support the mantra “Clean Water, Healthy Soils” we are continually 
seeking to generate needed investments to support our front-line boots on the ground SWCD professionals. 

We’re hosting a silent auction on July 15th to raise funds and continue your work! 

To make our auction a reality, we are seeking unique and interesting items to auction off. In previous years we’ve had 
contributions like baskets that celebrate the uniqueness of a district, resources that make our summer grilling 
season enjoyable to large chickens that leave a lasting memory of lively bidding that led to increased investments.   
We would like to ask you, your district, or friends of conservation from across the state if you’d be willing to donate to 
this year’s Magical Auction. If an in-kind donation isn’t possible, monetary donations are always greatly appreciated, 
as well. 

Your contribution will be vital to helping us succeed in planning our auction. With your generous donation we will be 
better positioned to support our frontline conservationists make a greater individual commitment to conservation 
across Illinois. 

If you’re interested in learning how you can help our auction, contact our planning team at info@aiswcd.org.  As 
always, your contributions are valuable to the continuation of our cause. 
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